
The northern portion of the district has experienced continuous growth over the last several years, with the 
greatest impact felt at Liberty High School.

Liberty High School is built to serve 2,100 students and is projected to serve more than 2,800 students in the 
2023-24 school year.

To address this continuous growth, Liberty High School is offering a distinctive opportunity for students to 
experience high school in person with an eCampus course during 2nd hour.
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Here are a few reasons why students 
may love the 2nd hour eCampus option:

To learn more or to complete the interest form, please visit 
www.peoriaunified.org/Liberty23 or scan the QR code.

Students who do not get into high demand classes, such as 
Culinary Arts, can still take the course through eCampus and 
meet the pre-requisite to go on to subsequent classes in person 
for that CTE strand.

If your child would rather not take PE in-person, eCampus has an 
online PE option that students can take to still meet the 
graduation requirement.

There are a variety of Honors and AP course options offered 
through eCampus for your child.

If your child is involved in athletics, taking an eCampus course 
could offer some additional coursework/study time for students 
that need extra time on their schoolwork.


